CII121006: Information disclosure on dividend payments to shareholders
On December 29, 2023, Ho Chi Minh City Infrastructure Investment Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 610/2023/CV-CII, as follows:
Ho Chi Minh City Infrastructure Investment Joint Stock Company (Company/CII) would like to inform our shareholders:
Implementing the dividend payment plan regularly at the beginning of each quarter at the rate of 4%/quarter (equivalent to 16%/year), on December 29, 2023, the Company transferred nearly VND 100 billion to Vietnam Securities Depository and Clearing Corporation.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thus, on the first days of the year 2024, shareholders of CII (according to the recorded list dated October 16, 2023) will receive dividends in cash. The Company will make every effort to pay dividends in cash (rate of 4%/quarter, equivalent to 16%/year) regularly at the beginning of each quarter.
